
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SEPTEMBER 6, 2019  

 
 

TO : PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF TODDLER TO KINDER 
 
FROM : CAROL B. SEMING  
   Principal, Preschool Department  
 
SUBJECT : PARENT OBSERVATION DAY  
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
 

Greetings in the Name of our Lord Jesus Christ!  
 
The Preschool Department (PS) would like to invite you to our Parent Observation Day on Friday, 
September 13, 2019. 
 
The Parent Observation Day is a time we have designated to welcome parents and guardians  to visit 
the different PS classes for a firsthand experience of our teaching-learning process including our 

Lightbulb Program. This activity allows the parents and guardians to become acclimated for this school year, 
learn more about the curriculum, and discover ways to support their children. 

 
A maximum of three (3) parents may be accommodated in each section at designated times. Please 
see schedule below for your reference:  
 

LEVEL 
 
  
BATCH 

Toddler Nursery Love 
Nursery 

John 
Kinder Faith Kinder Hope Kinder Noah 

Kinder 
Abraham 

BATCH 1  
English 

7:50-8:40 
am 

Chinese 
7:50-8:40 am 

Chinese 
11:10-12:00 

pm 

 Music
8:20-8:50 

 am

Chinese 
7:50-8:40 am 

 Music
11:10-11:40 

 am

English and 
Math 

11:10-11:50 
am 

BATCH 2 
Chinese 
9:10-9:40 

am 

English and 
Math 

9:30-10:10 
am 

English and 
Math 12:20-

1:00 pm 

English and 
Math 9:00-

9:40 am 

 Music
 8:50-9:20 am

Chinese 
11:40-12:30 

pm 

 Music
11:50-12:20 

 pm

BATCH 3  NA NA NA 
Chinese 

9:40-10:30 
am 

English and 
Math 
9:30-

10:10am 

English and 
Math 

12:50-1:30 pm 

Chinese 
1:00 pm -1:50 

pm 

 
 
 



  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You may sign up via the link:  PS Parent Observation Day Sign-up until Wednesday, September 11, 
2019. Parents are allowed to sign up for one session per child. Sign up is on a first-come, first-served 
basis. An e-mail confirmation shall be sent to registered parents.  
 
Use only the F. Manalo gate for pedestrian entrance and exit. Strictly no parking on F. Manalo St., D. 
Egea St., and E. Rodriguez Ave. at any time.  
 
For any inquiry, you may call the PS Office at 724-0143 loc. 600 and look for Ms. Hidey Delez, PS 
Secretary or at loc. 603 and look for Ms. Jasline Cabanlit, Level Coordinator, or e-mail us at 
ps@jca.edu.ph.  
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to meeting with you on our Parent Observation Day!  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1NkKOqlS9jLCMH2Ox8c-ZRsPRa2yYAOHzuG9k7f_LsII/edit
mailto:ps@jca.edu.ph

